
Students and staff at Holy Family Catholic High School are celebrating another very 
strong set of GCSE results.  Results and attainment again, improved in so many 
areas. 
 

We are delighted to see another strong set of GCSEs for our students, reflecting 
their considerable efforts, dedication and drive over the past two years. These 
achievements are well-deserved and will provide firm foundations, particularly in the 
core subjects of English and maths which we are particularly proud of, as students 
continue their post 16 studies. 
 
Our students conducted themselves with humility and grace during this examination 
period and we are extremely proud of their achievements. Attainment is strong and 
there are many instances of personal success at every level of attainment.  It is so 
very pleasing to see students rewarded for their efforts and get the necessary 
grades for the next step in their education journey. 
 
Special mention to our staff team, who work extremely hard each year to ensure 
that each and every student is able to achieve their best.  These results would not 
be possible without their support, or that of our parents and wider school 
community. 


